
Safety
The Linde T16L benefits from a long tiller with a low moun-
ting point ensuring a large safety clearance between ope-
rator and chassis. While using optional buttons or automatic 
function from the chassis side, the lowering stops automati-
cally to keep the operator‘s feet safe. Creep speed and pro-
portional speed functions, available as options, provide opti-
mum safety while travelling or manoeuvring in tight corners.

Performance
The T16L shows its true efficiency on the job. The powerful 
lift and traction motors supply the performance needed 
to achieve a high level of productivity. Wide spaced mast 
channels provide excellent stability for the load enabling a 
residual capacity of 800 kg in fully raised position.

Comfort
Empty pallets can be raised by 804 mm, eliminating back or 
upper body strain. This height adjustment is really apprecia-
ted when order picking, restocking shelves in retail stores or 
assembly line activities in manufacturing industries. Addi- 
tional buttons located on the truck side and automatic func-
tions enable all kind of loads to be lifted or lowered quickly 
and without fatigue.

Reliability
A rugged construction makes the T16L a pallet truck that can 
be relied on. The Extraal® motor cover is remarkably solid and 
resistant to damage. The sturdy mast and the durable carriage 
are made of high-grade rolled steel contributing to a long truck 
life as well as fast, easy and safe load handling.

Service
Linde pallet trucks are designed to keep maintenance costs low 
and provide high levels of up-time over many years. The ser-
vice engineer has fast, easy access to all internal components 
thus enabling a quick maintenance turnaround.

Pallet Truck 
Capacity 1600 kg/800 kg 
T16L Series 1152


